
Other than gauge heads returned under warranty it is generally not economically feasible to return

damaged gauges for repair. Leaking feedthroughs cannot be repaired. Distorted grid structures and failed

filaments are readily repairable by users.

Any gauge head returned to AML must be accompanied by a signed statement by the user stating clearly

the nature of any toxic or radioactive material used in its operating environment and the means taken to

ensure any contamination is removed. 

Ensure that gauge heads are properly packed in original AML packing.
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